
Competition Entry Sizes 
 
In the interests of consistency, most photo clubs in SA, Australia and 
Internationally, insist on a specific size for all competition entries. Historically 

this has increased in dimension as data projectors have continued to improve in quality. 
 
We use the same size the SAPF uses for its Annual Competition 1080 x 1920 pixels.  
 
 
 

 
So, what this means is your image needs to fit inside the box. It doesn’t matter in the 
slightest if one side is smaller, but you MUST at least have one side the correct 
measurement. If not, you are denying your image the chance to be seen in all its glory. It 
may not look as sharp as it could, or may simply be rather small. 
 
A panorama might not be 1080 pixels high. This doesn’t matter. 
 
A portrait might not be 1920 pixels wide. This doesn’t matter. 
 
So, when you resize in your favourite editing program look carefully at what is happening. 
 
 
 


